
 

 

5th October 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to you to welcome your son/daughter to our Year 6 transition day on Friday 12th 

October.  This is an exciting opportunity for your child to visit the school and experience a fun day 

with us at Whitmore High School.  Your son/daughter will experience a 3 lesson day, with a range of 

activities being offered, across a wide range of curriculum areas.  Each school will be taught in their 

primary classes and guided throughout the day by our sixth form.  There is no need for your child to 

bring money as a free lunch will be provided, they can however bring their own packed lunch if they 

prefer.  All we ask is that the pupils are encouraged to wear their primary school uniforms.    

The plan of the day is as follows:  

 Pick up at 8:50am from feeder Primary School  

 Arrive at Whitmore High School by 9:15 

 Period 1 - 9:15am to 10:30am 

 Break – 10:30am to 10:50am 

 Period 2 – 10:50am to 12:00am 

 Lunch – 12:00pm to 12:40pm 

 Period 3 – 12:40pm to 1:50pm 

 Departure – 2.00PM (approx) returned to feeder primary (who will release them as per a 

normal day) 

 

We look forward to seeing your son/daughter on the Whitmore High transition day. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Mr Emery 

Assistant Head Teacher  

Whitmore High School  

 


